
BATAVIA SCHOOL DISTRICT 101 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

IL School Code 5/10-19.05 
 
 
 

Legal notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of Batavia Public Schools District 101 
that a public hearing will be held as part of the regular board meeting at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
April 22, 2025 at the Rosalie M. Jones Administration Center located at 335 W. Wilson Street in 
Batavia, Illinois, 60510. The purpose of said hearing will be to receive public comment on the 
proposed waiver modification to IL School Code 5/10-19.05 School Improvement Days to better 
utilize time for in-service training programs.  

 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION, 
BATAVIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT 101, 

KANE COUNTY, ILLINOIS 
Posted: April 2, 2025 


